THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM

UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Nov, 23, 1933.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I am today sending you, under separate cover (a cardboard
cylinder), inked-in squeezes of all the inscribed stones from
Anibeh in this Museum with the exception of E. 1156; (stela of
Mrj) the material for which I sent you on Oct. 13th last. These
stones are Nos. E. 11356-11366, 11368-11370, 16201; I enclose a
list of them, with the necessary details.

Please note that on these squeezes the signs given in broken
lines —-—-—-——- are visible on the photographs (of which I sent you
prints on Dec. 24, 1931) but have disappeared from the stones
themselves. Perhaps, in order to save space, you will prefer to
cut away the edges of the stones, leaving only the lines of in-
scription between their framing-lines (as has been done with the
squeezes of E. 11357-11358),

There is also the inscribed stone No., E. 11371, with an inscrip-
tion of Ramesses II, described by Woolley in his Catalogue as
"found on the site of the temple of Ramesses II on the West bank
opposite the North bluff of XKasr Ibrim". I sent you a photograph of
. Dec., 21, 1932 and
this on Dec. 24, 1931, and wrote to you about it ondJan. 85, 1933
MY you wrote to me on Jan. 3, 1933, that you would be glad to
receive a copy of it. Alsqueeze is now being made, and will be
sent to you in a few days, I hope.

Under separate cover I am also sending you today Woolley's

Catalogue, which you may like to sce.
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T also enclose transcriptions of the ink-inscriptions (hieratie),

! so far as I have been able to make them out, on the two wine-jars

ffNos. E. 11258, 11324, These inscriptions are not only very cur-
| sive but also in places very hard to see, being partly effaced;

j some of the inscription on E. 11258 further seems to be palimpsest.
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éf I also enclose a list of objects f
(bzw. iden )

¥
.} Woolley, but not now to be found here.
: This, so far as I know, absolutely completes the material from

Anibeh itself.
With hearty greetings, I am

Ihr getreuer

@MW

PS. I also enclose a photograph of the hieratic inscription
on the wine-jar E. 11324; the photo. is No, 9213 (formerly
incorrectly numbered 9206). The photographs of the hieratic inscrip-
tion on the wine-jar No. E. 11258 were sent to you on Oct, 13th last.



